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KAWC seeks music lovers to volunteer on air 
 
Yuma, Ariz. (July 16, 2025) – This month, KAWC marks 55 years of broadcasting across Yuma and La Paz Counties. True 
to its commitment to the community, the radio station is seeking volunteer hosts for music programs on KOFA Border 
Radio. Music lovers from the community, including AWC students, faculty and staff, are invited to participate. 
 
“When KAWC was started in 1970, everyone on the air was a student,” shared David Riek, General Manager of 
KAWC/KOFA-Border Radio. “The station was born out of a love for radio and serving the community through 
entertaining programming. As we begin our 55th year on the air we want to give the community a chance to express 
themselves and share their favorite music.” 
 
Training and orientation through KAWC will equip interested parties with the necessary skills to create music programs 
for broadcast, streaming, and on-demand access on 94.7 FM KOFA and kawc.org. 
 
For more information, please email music@borderradioAZ.org. 
 

### 
 

About KAWC:  
Broadcasting from the Yuma campus of Arizona Western College, KAWC has served Yuma and La Paz Counties since 
1970. KAWC is dedicated to educating, informing, and entertaining their listeners through high-quality radio and 
internet broadcasts. They serve the diverse needs of their audience with music, news, public affairs, and fine arts 
programming. 
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